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 The Senate State Government, Wagering, Tourism and Historic 
Preservation Committee reports favorably Senate Bill No. 1834. 
 This bill requires the display of State vehicle abuse hotline stickers 
on all State vehicles, unless the display is exempt by law or written 
policy of the State Treasurer.  The bill would codify a current 
requirement for the display of such stickers set forth in the State 
vehicular assignment and use policy circular of the Department of the 
Treasury, effective July 23, 2009. 


